PUBLIC NOTICE

VILLIAGE OF HONEOYE FALLS




NOTICE is hereby given that the Village of Honeoye Falls proposes to appropriate the 

sum, up to twenty-five thousand dollars ($ 25,000.00) from the Cemetery Reserve Fund  

AA-0231-C0 for the purpose of resurfacing the Cemetery driveway.

THEREFORE, pursuant to statute, the Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on April 18, 2022 at __7:30___pm to hear all persons interested in the matter.  The specific details can be obtained at the Village Office during regular business hours.

Dated:  April 4, 2022



							Gina M Hurley
							Village Clerk Treasurer

